
Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 480 sq. ft.0 Bed

1 Bath

B2

Floor 2

01

Kitchen, Living & Bedroom
15’3” x 21’10”

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

528 sq. ft.

50 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

1 Bed
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1A

Floor 3

Floor 7

Floor 4

Floor 8

Floor 5

Floor 9

Floor 6

Floor 10

Floor 11

32

30

26

22

18

20

24

28

32

Unit 332 | Terrace 108 sq. ft.

F

W/D

Bedroom
9’0” x 11’3”

Dining & Kitchen
9’8” x 8’5”

Balcony

Terrace

Living
10’0” x 12’1”

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

537 sq. ft.

50 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

1 Bed

1 Bath

1A-2

Floor 3

Floor 7

Floor 4

Floor 8

Floor 5

Floor 9

Floor 6

Floor 10

Floor 11

01

01

01

01

01

01

01

01

01

Unit 301 | Terrace 108 sq. ft.

Dining & Kitchen  
10’0” x 8’6”

Bedroom
9’0” x 11’3”Living

10’0” x 12’3”

Balcony
Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

562 sq. ft.

48 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

1 Bed + D 

1 Bath

1A+D

Floor 3

Floor 7

Floor 4

Floor 8

Floor 5

Floor 9

Floor 6

Floor 10

Floor 11
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Unit 331 | Terrace 154 sq. ft.

Dining & Kitchen 
10’0” x 9’4”

Den
9’8” x 6’1”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’0”

Living
10’0” x 11’7”

Balcony

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

598 sq. ft.

56 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1B+D

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7

Floor 9

Floor 8

Floor 10
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Unit 710 - 717 | Terrace 98 sq. ft. Den 
8’0” x 8’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’10”

Living
10’0” x 12’10”

Dining & Kitchen
11’0” x 11’6”

Balcony

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

593 sq. ft.

48 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1B+D-2

Floor 8

19 06

Dining & Kitchen 
11’0” x 11’11”

Den 
8’3” x 7’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’9”

Living
10’0” x 10’10”

Balcony

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

552 sq. ft.

111 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

1C

Floor 7

Dining & Kitchen 
9’8” x 11’6”

Bedroom 
9’4” x 12’6”

Living
9’8” x 11’4”

Balcony

F

W/D

DW

Bathroom

Balcony
20



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

550 sq. ft.

111 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

1C-2

Floor 7

07

Dining & Kitchen 
9’8”  x 11’6”

Bedroom
9’4”  x 12’6”

Living 
9’8” x 11’4”

Balcony

F

W/D
Bathroom

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

611 sq. ft.

48 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1.5 Bath

1C+D

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7

Floor 9

Floor 8

Floor 10

19

17 16

18

24"

Unit 719 | Terrace 152 sq. ft.

Dining & Kitchen 
10’9” x 11’6”

Den 
8’4” x 6’5”

Bedroom
11’7” x 9’6” 

Living 
10’9” x 11’8”

Balcony

Terrace

F

W/D

Bathroom

Powder

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

492 sq. ft.

118 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

1D

Floor 7

0522

Bedroom
9’0” x 12’4”Living

10’0” x 11’4”

Dining & Kitchen
10’0” x 11’6”

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

565 sq. ft.

48 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1.5 Bath

1E

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7

Floor 9

Floor 8

Floor 10

08
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24"

24
"
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Unit 708 | Terrace 135 sq. ft.

Dining & Kitchen 
14’0” x 11’6”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’0”Living

10’9” x 11’7”

Balcony

F

DW

W/D

Bathroom

Powder

Terrace



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

579 sq. ft.

141 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1E+D

Floor 11

16

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’4”

Living
10’0” x 9’6”

Dining & Kitchen
11’2” x 11’7”

FDen
8’3” x 7’6”

Terrace

Balcony

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

619 sq. ft.

161 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1E+D-2

Floor 11

03

Den 
8’0” x 7’6”

Dining & Kitchen 
11’5” x 11’2”

Living 
12’7” x 9’9”

Bedroom
9’3” x 10’5”

Terrace

Balcony

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

1F+D

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

620 sq. ft.

40 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 2 Floor 3

Floor 4 Floor 5

Floor 6
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10
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Unit 323 | Terrace 99 sq. ft.
Den 

7’11” x 8’9”

Bedroom
9’8” x 12’9”

Bedroom

Living
10’2” x 10’7”

Dining & Kitchen
11’2” x 11’11”

Balcony

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

1G

478 sq. ft.

52 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

Floor 2 Floor 3

Floor 4

28

28

05

0502

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’0”

Living
10’0” x 8’11”

Dining & Kitchen
10’0” x 11’7”

F

W/D

Balcony

Unit 202 | No balcony

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1G+D

565 sq. ft.

45 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 3 Floor 4

Floor 5 Floor 6

25
24
25

24

23

Unit 324, 325 | Terrace 174 sq. ft.
Den 

8’1” x 11’0”

Dining & Kitchen 
11’0” x 11’6”

Living 
10’0” x 9’11”

Bedroom 
9’0” x 10’1”

Terrace

Balcony

F

W/D

22

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

565 sq. ft.

45 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1G+D-2

05 08

08

06 09

09 08

07

Floor 2 Floor 3

Floor 4 Floor 5

Floor 6

Bedroom 
9’0” x 10’1”

Living 
10’0” x 10’2”

Dining & Kitchen 
11’0” x 11’2”

F

Den 
8’1” x 7’4”

W/D

Balcony

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

552 sq. ft.

53 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

1I

Floor 3 Floor 4

Floor 5 Floor 6

Unit 330 | Terrace 87 sq. ft.

30

28 26

30

W/D

Balcony

Terrace

Kitchen 
8’2” x 11’6”

Dining 
6’8” x 9’10”

F

Living 
7’4” x 11’10”

Bedroom 
12’0” x 9’9”

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

1I-2

574 sq. ft.

61 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

Floor 3 Floor 4

Floor 5 Floor 6

Unit 303 | Terrace 114 sq. ft.

03

03 03

03

Kitchen 
8’5” x 11’2”

Dining 
6’0” x 12’1”

Living 
8’6” x 9’0”

Bedroom 
10’11” x 12’5”

W/D

F

Balcony

Terrace

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

500 sq. ft.

98 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

1J

Floor 11

0607080910111213

Bedroom
9’0” x 11’0”

Living
10’0” x 12’5”

Dining & Kitchen
10’0” x 11’2”

F

W/D

Terrace

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

692 sq. ft.

103 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1L+D

Floor 10

18

Bedroom
9’4” x 12’6”

Living & Dining
11’0” x 15’6”

W.I.C

DW

F

W/D Bathroom

Kitchen
8’3” x 12’4”

Den
6’9” x 9’0”

Balcony

Balcony



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

714 sq. ft.

104 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1L+D-2

Floor 10

03

Den 
6’9” x 9’0”

Kitchen
8’8” x 12’4”

Bedroom
9’4” x 12’6”

Living & Dining
11’0” x 15’6”

Balcony

Balcony

W.I.C

F

DW

W/D

Bathroom



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

635 sq. ft.

55 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1M+D

Floor 9

20

Den 
6’9” x 9’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 11’0”

Kitchen
6’9” x 12’3”

Living & Dining
12’6” x 15’6”

Balcony

F

W/D

Bathroom



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

655 sq. ft.

63 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1M+D-2

Floor 9

03

Den 
6’8” x 9’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 11’0”

Living & Dining
12’6” x 15’5”

Kitchen
6’9” x 12’4”

Balcony

F

DW

W/D

Bathroom



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

457 sq. ft.

142 sq. ft.

1 Bed

1 Bath

1N

Floor 5

25 06

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’6”

Kitchen & Living
13’4” x 15’4”

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

697 sq. ft.

295 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1N+D

Floor 11

14

Den 
8’0” x 8’0”

Bedroom
8’10” x 11’4”

Kitchen 
6’10” x 11’8”

Dining 
8’7” x 18’7”

Living
10’4” x 10’0”

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

552 sq. ft.

43 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

1 Bed + D 

1 Bath

1O+D

Floor 3

Floor 7

Floor 4

Floor 8

Floor 5

Floor 9

Floor 6

Floor 10

Floor 11

02 02

02 02

0202

02 02

02

Unit 302 | Terrace 150 sq. ft.

Dining & Kitchen 
11’0” x 11’2”

Living 
10’0” x 9’10”

Den
6’0” x 6’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’0”

Bedroom

Terrace

Balcony

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

627 sq. ft.

188 sq. ft.

1 Bed + D

1 Bath

1Q+D

Floor 6

24 05

Kitchen 
5’0” x 12’1”

Den
7’4” x 8’9”

Living
8’6” x 9’7”

Dining
8’6” x 8’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’0”

Terrace

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

860 sq. ft.

70 sq. ft.

2 Bed 

2 Bath

2A

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7

Floor 9

Floor 8

Floor 10

09

07

08

06

Unit 709 | Terrace 359 sq. ft.

Living 
14’0” x 10’6”

Bedroom
11’0” x 9’0”

Primary  
Bedroom

11’0” x 10’0”

Dining & Kitchen
14’0” x 11’6”

Balcony

Terrace

Ensuite

F

DW

W/D



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

758 sq. ft.

70 sq. ft.

2 Bed 

2 Bath

2B

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7

Floor 9

Floor 8

Floor 10

18

16

17

15

Unit 718 | Terrace 350 sq. ft.

Living 
12’7” x 9’5”

Bedroom
10’7” x 8’3”

Primary 
Bedroom

10’8” x 9’8”

Dining & Kitchen
12’7” x 11’3”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

Terrace

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

709 sq. ft.

40 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2C

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 2 Floor 3

Floor 4

04 07

07

26

26

Unit 326 | Terrace 191 sq. ft.

Living
12’1” x 11’0”

Bedroom
9’8” x 9’8”

Primary 
Bedroom

9’4” x 10’4”

Dining & Kitchen
12’1” x 8’6”

Terrace

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

749 sq. ft.

54 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2D

Floor 7 Floor 8

Living
16’0” x 9’3”

Bedroom
8’5” x 9’9”

Primary  
Bedroom

10’0” x 11’6”

Kitchen & Dining
10’8” x 11’6”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

Bathroom

DW

24 22



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

723 sq. ft.

100 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2E

Floor 7

23 04

Living
10’0” x 12’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 10’5”

Primary 
Bedroom

9’0” x 10’7”

Dining & Kitchen
10’0” x 13’0”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

654 sq. ft.

34 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2F

Floor 3 Floor 4

Floor 5 Floor 6

Living
10’0” x 10’10”

Bedroom
7’10” x 9’11”

Primary 
Bedroom

9’0” x 11’8”

Dining & Kitchen
10’0” x 11’9”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

13

12 11

1314

13 12

1415

14 13

1516

15 14

1617

16 15

1718

17 16

1819

18 17

1920

19 18

20

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

799 sq. ft.

52 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2G

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 3 Floor 4

Floor 5 Floor 6

29

27 25

2904

04 04

04

Unit 304, 329 | Terrace 77 sq. ft.

Living
8’1” x 13’5”

Bedroom
11’2” x 7’9”

Primary 
Bedroom

15’1” x 9’6”

Dining & Kitchen
11’6” x 11’8”

Balcony

Terrace

Ensuite

F W/DDW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

729 sq. ft.

40 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2H

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 3 Floor 4

Floor 5 Floor 6

22

21 20

22 Living
12’11” x 9’7”

Bedroom
9’0” x 11’0”

Primary 
Bedroom

9’4” x 10’11”

Dining & Kitchen
12’11” x 8’10”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

712 sq. ft.

34 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2I

Floor 2 Floor 3

Floor 4 Floor 5

Floor 6

1108

11

09

10

Living
12’11” x 9’4”

Bedroom
9’9” x 9’0”

Primary 
Bedroom

9’5” x 10’1”

Dining & Kitchen
12’11” x 9’1”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

707 sq. ft.

107 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2J

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 2 Floor 3

Floor 4

03 06

06

27

27

Unit 203 | No Balcony

Living
11’2” x 10’0”

Bedroom
10’0” x 10’3”

Primary 
Bedroom

10’3” x 12’5”

Dining & Kitchen
10’3” x 8’5”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

723 sq. ft.

353 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2K

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 9

0419

Living
10’1” x 13’4”

Bedroom
8’8” x 10’11”

Primary 
Bedroom

8’10” x 10’8”

Dining & Kitchen
9’9” x 11’11”

Terrace

Ensuite

F
W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

778 sq. ft.

176 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2M

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 8

20 05

Living
14’9” x 13’0”

Bedroom
8’11” x 9’11”

Primary 
Bedroom

11’8” x 8’11”

Dining & Kitchen
14’10” x 8’3”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

721 sq. ft.

197 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2N

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 8

21 04

Living
13’9” x 8’8”

Bedroom
9’0” x 8’3”

Primary 
Bedroom

11’5” x 10’8”

Dining & Kitchen
11’5” x 9’8”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

2O

2 Bed

2 Bath

728 sq. ft.

164 sq. ft.

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 6

23 06

Living
14’6” x 9’6”

Bedroom
8’11” x 10’1”

Primary 
Bedroom

11’1” x 10’1”

Dining & Kitchen
12’6” x 10’6”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

788 sq. ft.

305 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2Q

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 11

05

Living
9’4” x 13’1”

Bedroom
10’9” x 10’1”

Primary 
Bedroom

10’2” x 10’9”

Dining & Kitchen
9’3” x 11’6”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

715 sq. ft.

106 sq. ft.

2 Bed

2 Bath

2S

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 5

26 05

Living
10’2” x 9’10”

Bedroom
10’0” x 8’7”

Primary 
Bedroom
9’6” x 9’7”

Dining & Kitchen
12’2” x 9’7”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D
DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

772 sq. ft.

65 sq. ft.

2 Bed + D

2 Bath

2T

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7 Floor 8

Living
13’0” x 9’3”

Bedroom
9’0” x 9’0”

Primary 
Bedroom

11’5” x 10’0”

Kitchen & Dining
10’5” x 11’6”

Balcony

Ensuite

F

W/D

Bathroom

DW

03 03



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

3 Bed

2 Bath

3A

1088 sq. ft.

240 sq. ft.

Floor 10

Terrace Living
13’6” x 11’5”

Bedroom
11’2” x 10’0”

Dining & Kitchen
13’5” x 15’10”

F

DW

W/D

Bedroom
11’2” x 8’10”Primary

Bedroom
10’0” x 12’5”

Ensuite

Bathroom

17 04



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

900 sq. ft.

126 sq. ft.

3 Bed

2 Bath

3B

Interior 

Exterior

Floor 7

21 06

Bedroom
10’0” x 9’0”

Bedroom
10’0” x 8’0”Dining & Kitchen

11’6” x 11’3”

Primary  
Bedroom

12’2” x 10’0”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

W.I.C

Living
11’6” x 12’2”

DW



PLAN NAME

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

1039 sq. ft.

37 sq. ft.

3 Bed

2 Bath

3C

Floor 3

Floor 4

Floor 5

Floor 6

21

19

20

21

Bedroom
9’11” x 12’4”

Bedroom
9’8” x 12’4”

Primary 
Bedroom

10’0” x 14’0”

Dining & Kitchen
19’10” x 11’10”

Living
10’0” x 8’1”

Balcony

Ensuite

F
W/D

DW



PLAN NAME

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

1129 sq. ft.

36 sq. ft.

3 Bed

2 Bath

3D

Bedroom
10’0” x 8’10”

Bedroom
10’0” x 8’10”

Balcony

Kitchen
9’7” x 12’4”

Dining
11’6” x 8’6”

W/D Primary
Bedroom

11’1” x 10’1”

Floor 3

Floor 4

Floor 5

Floor 6

12

12

11

10

DW

F
Living

11’6” x 10’6”



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

3E

904 sq. ft.

177 sq. ft.

3 Bed

2 Bath

Floor 9

0518

Bedroom
9’7” x 10’5”

Bedroom
9’7” x 8’9”

Living
11’6” x 11’3”

Primary 
Bedroom

9’8” x 11’1”

Dining & Kitchen
13’9” x 14’4”

Terrace

Ensuite

Balcony

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

813 sq. ft.

106 sq. ft.

3 Bed

2 Bath

3G

Floor 5

24 07

Bedroom
9’0” x 9’9”

Bedroom
9’0” x 8’5”

Primary
Bedroom

10’0” x 10’7”

Dining & Kitchen
10’8” x 11’2”

Living
10’8” x 9’6”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

3K

3 Bed

2 Bath

921 sq. ft.

560 sq. ft.

Floor 11

15

Bedroom
9’3” x 9’0”

Bedroom
10’0” x 9’0”

Living
13’1” x 12’10”

Primary  
Bedroom

13’1” x 10’5”

Dining & Kitchen
11’3” x 11’7”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

W.I.C

DW



Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change 
without notice. Tile patterns may vary. Window size and location may vary. Actual usable floor space 
may vary from stated floor area. Bulkheads required for mechanical purposes such as kitchen and 
washroom exhausts and heating and cooling ducts have not been indicated.

Interior 

Exterior

3K-2

3 Bed

2 Bath

885 sq. ft.

548 sq. ft.

Floor 11

04

Bedroom
9’10” x 9’0”

Bedroom
9’0” x 9’0”

Living
9’6” x 11’10”

Dining & Kitchen
8’8” x 11’2”

Primary 
Bedroom

13’0” x 10’3”

Terrace

Ensuite

F

W/D

W.I.C

DW




